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The	Utah	State	Board	of	Education	recently	reviewed	the	student	enrollment	numbers	for	the	state,	
which	show	there	are	an	estimated	660,000	students	attending	public	school.		The	state	saw	an	increase	
of	7,561	new	students	over	the	previous	year.	Compared	to	other	states,	Utah	is	unique	with	1	in	5	
people	attending	a	public	school.		In	2017	the	population	of	Kane	County	was	estimated	at	7,567	people,	
with	a	student	enrollment	of	1,355,	which	shows	that	we	are	paralleling	the	state	ratios	with	
approximately	1	in	5	people	in	the	county	enrolled	in	school.		At	this	same	time	last	year,	the	Kane	
School	District	had	a	student	population	of	1328,	showing	an	increase	of	27	new	students	over	the	prior	
year.		In	our	schools	we	have	four	grades	with	over	80	students,	those	include	KES	4th,	KMS	7th	and	8th,	
and	KHS	10th	grade.	We	are	very	fortunate	as	a	rural	district	to	continue	to	see	increasing	student	
enrollments,	which	are	tied	directly	to	the	employment	opportunities	in	our	area.			
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